
 

 This Morning 
• Sermon Notes & Talks, a bulletin, and our Prayer 

Packet are at the Connect Center today. Stop by and pick 

one up! The Sermon Notes & Talks and a bulletin are also 

available on our app or at washingtoncma.org. 

• Also available at the Connect Center are the nominations 

for this year’s Annual Meeting on December 6.  

• Uptown Kids has programming during both services for 

kids birth through 5th grade! Check in for Uptown Kids is in 

the Lobby. The Family Worship Room is available still for 

parents with children still in the service.  

• Fusion 127 Youth is meeting during the 9AM service. 

Middle school is in the Rec Center, and high school is in 

the Conference Room. 
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Access a digital Connect Card, Sermon Notes & Talks, and a 

Prayer Request Form on our app or at washingtoncma.org.  

Connect with us at Washington Alliance by emailing 

connect@washingtoncma.org or calling us at  

724-705-0019. The church office is open Monday-Friday 

9AM-4PM.  

• Get the links for the Weekly Lesson at 

washingtoncma.org/uptownkids! The 

link is updated every Friday. 

• Awana is every Wednesday from 6-7:30PM. Check in 

each evening is from 5:45 to 6.  

• Children’s Bell Choir will be practicing next Sunday, 

December 6 in City Hall from 10:15-10:45. The 

performance will be on Sunday, December 13 during 

both services. Contact Amy Shallcross with questions at 

724-579-2049. 

• The Edge, a transitional ministry for 4th and 5th graders, 

will be meeting this Tuesday, December 1 at the church 

from 6PM to 7:30. 

 • Fusion127 Youth is meeting in-person on 

Wednesday evenings here at the church! 

Middle School meets 6:00PM-7:30PM, 

and High School meets 7:30PM-9PM.  

 

News & Events 
• To express interest in any of our opportunities, email us at 

connect@washingtoncma.org or visit us at the Connect 

Center today! 

• We will be having our Church Annual Meeting next 

Sunday, December 6 between services from 10:15-10:45AM. 

Everyone is welcome to attend! Only church members are 

able to vote. See the nominations for this year’s meeting at 

the Connect Center today.  

• Service times next Sunday, December 6 will each be an hour 

long to accommodate our Annual Meeting. The first service 

will start at 9AM, and the second service will start at 11AM. 

• Thank you so much for stepping up and Supporting Our 

Seniors in our S.O.S initiative! If you are sponsoring a senior, 

feel free to stop by the Connect Center and pick up a 

Christmas card to send. If you would still like to be matched 

with a senior, just email us at 

connect@washingtoncma.org. 

• Toys for Tots week at Washington Alliance will be 

December 14-19, with Distribution Day on the 19. If you 

would like to volunteer through the week to pack or on 

Distribution Day, sign up at the Connect Center today! Also, 

volunteer to serve on Family Picture Night on Monday, 

December 21. 

New here? For us, church is so much more than just a Sunday service and we want you to know that there’s a place 

that’s perfect for you at Washington Alliance, and one of the best ways to get connected with us is to fill out our Digital 

Connect Card. Just go to washingtoncma.org and click on the Connect Card icon. One of our staff members will be in 

touch with you through the week via email. Be on the lookout in your email for a gift card from us to you! 

• The Weekly Message is up on YouTube each Wednesday at 

6PM. 

  

• We want to bless our Toys for Tots families this year! 

Will you help us? We are collecting $10 gift cards from 

Walmart and Aldi to be given out to each family who comes 

to pick up Toys for Tots Christmas gifts. You can drop off 

your gift cards at the Connect Center today, or you can give 

a money donation to go towards purchasing more gift 

cards. Please ensure that your gift cards are in increments 

of $10 so that we may bless each family equally.  

• Ladies, join the women of Washington Alliance for a 

Gathering on Monday, December 7 from 6-8PM! See the 

Connect Center for more information, to register (including 

paying for your meal), and to sign up for childcare. Be sure 

to get your ticket for the evening when you register. 

• Each year at Christmas, the church staff is honored to 

prepare and serve a Christmas meal for our JOY Group. If 

you are 65 and older, feel free to join us this Friday, 

December 4 at noon in the Lobby for a meal celebrating 

Christmas and friendship. 


